

NEWSLETTER



Young Voices

Our Year 5 children had an incredible experience on Friday evening at Resorts World Birmingham as part of Young Voices—we performed as part of a 6,000 children's choir and even sang along with Heather Small. The children were incredible role models for our school and it was truly an incredible experience—an evening that we will never forget! Our performance to parents this week was another memorable experience. Year 5—you have definitely done something to make us feel 'proud'.



Football superstar

A huge congratulations to Evie in Year 6 who has been presented with her medal for being part of the winning team playing in the Wolverhampton district cup. Through such a wonderful achievement, Evie has demonstrated many of our East Park values including selfbelief and determination—we are all very proud of you!

Children's mental health week

Next week we are taking part in Place2Be's Children's Mental Health Week—this year's theme is 'Let's Connect' and at East Park we are going to connect with each other through kindness. We will collaborate as a whole school to create a wall of kindness—recognising acts of kindness that take place throughout the next fortnight—and by sharing the things

We will also be beginning our whole school challenge to do 1,000,000 star jumps during the next fortnight to raise money for our local food banks. More information to follow. You can visit the following website for ideas of how to 'Let's Connect' at home:

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/



Additional INSET day

we love about ourselves and about each other.

Advance notice that **Monday 17th April** will be our final INSET day of the year—school will be closed to children on this day.